
 

400 OLD COUNTY ROAD|ROCKLAND, ME 04841 O (207-620-3319  Shelley.Winchenbach@charter.com 
 

Shelley Winchenbach 
Director of Government Affairs 

October 31, 2024 
 

 
Re: Charter Communications – Upcoming Change  
 
Dear Municipal Official: 
 
This letter will serve as notice that on or around November 7, 2024, Spectrum Northeast, LLC (“Spectrum”) will launch four 

Spectrum Marketing Channels located on channels 2417, 2421, 2422 and 2423 on the channel lineup serving your community. 

 

If you have any questions about this change, please feel free to contact me at 207-620-3319 or via email at 
Shelley.Winchenbach@charter.com.  

Sincerely, 

Shelley Winchenbach 
Director, Government Affairs 
Charter Communications 
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